GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE
POLICE HEADQUARTERS::ITANAGAR Qﬁfk
No. PHQ/PER-189/2022 Dated Itanagar th June 2024.

NOTICE

With reference to the Notice No.PHQ/PER-189/2022 Dated 8t June’'2024 regarding
PST, PET and written examination for compassionate ground recruitment, it is for information to the
applicants that the date of written examination fixed on 30/06/2024 has been postponed due to
administrative reason till further order.

This has the approval of the DGP,AP.
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Asstt. Inspector General of Police (E)
Police Headquarters, Itanagar,
Arunachal Pradesh.

Memo No. PHQ/PER-189/2022 Dated Itanagar theaE June 2024.
Copy to: '

1. The OSD to DGP, AP for information please.

2. The Director of Information and Public Relation, Govt. of A.P. Naharlagun with a request to
publish the above Notice in one leading local newspaper of the state and in one leading
national daily.

3. All Superintendent of Police / CO AAP Bn / CO IRBN, Arunachal Pradesh for information and
wide circulation within their jurisdiction.

4. 1C Computer cell PHQ for uploading the notice in APP website.

Notice board.
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Asstt. Inspector General of Police (E)
Police Headquarters, Itanagar,
Arunachal Pradesh.
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